
Article – Season’s greetings from the
European Parliament

The Covid-19 pandemic changed lives: “2020 has been an immensely difficult
year for all of us. The pandemic and our response reminded us of the
importance of focusing not just on our individual needs but also of putting
mutual care and support at the centre, preserving the dignity of people, and
the principles of cooperation and solidarity,” said David Sassoli, President
of the European Parliament. “These are values which should determine how we
think and talk about Europe in the year to come.”
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